St. Charles Parish                         Planning & Zoning Commission                         August 5, 2004



RECOMMENDATIONS AT A GLANCEPRIVATE 

PZS-2004-58 requested by Bayou Fleet Partnership, LLP for Preliminary Plat Approval of Pecan Bayou Subdivision, being a resubdivision of Block 7A, Lots 1B-5B and Block 8A of Lots 1A-5A and the revocation and dedication of Walnut Street and Butternut Street (east of Oak Street), situated in Section 26, T13S R20E, Hahnville, Louisiana. Applicant is requesting a waiver to the required subsurface drainage.

Planning Department Recommendation:

No recommendation.

Planning Commission Recommendation:

Approval

